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¶ To ensure ongoing compliance with clearance requirements moving forward, DCPS has 
established a system of automatic alerts to notify staff members within 60 days of clearance 
expiration to renew their background checks. 
 

As a district, the safety of our students is paramount, and we are committed to upholding a high bar of 
excellence for clearance standards going forward. We will continue to monitor and strengthen systems 
to ensure that every student is learning in a safe and supportive environment.   
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